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Welcome to the Summer edition, we hope you are enjoying the lovely 

weather.  Thank you for your continued support. 

 
We have more changes in the Volunteering Team, please welcome Philomena 

Etuokwu our new Transport Co-ordinator who has joined us on a secondment.  

 

Please click on link to see the rest of the Volunteering Team. 

 

Thank you to everyone who participated in the Volunteer/Jubilee Game. 

Dawn Yeomans, who volunteers at Coalville hospital, won the Jubilee 

hamper, by guessing the nearest  length of the ribbon which was 280 cm. 

We hope you enjoyed watching the Thank you volunteering video and 
seeing all the Thank you messages that were shared on Social Media. 

Volunteers’ Week takes place every year in the first week of June, if you 
have any ideas or thoughts on how to celebrate, please do let us know. 

Community Events 
We have recently attended a Lead Connect and Care Fesitval at the Racecourse and Recruitment Fair 

at the Tigers ground in Leicester to promote volunteering in LPT, the events were very successful and 

there was a lot of interest at our stalls. 

We are looking for volunteers to join us 
in the community, please see          
role descriptor for more information 
and contact us if you are interested.  

If you would like us to attend an event 
where you feel we could promote LPT 
volunteering please do let us know. 

https://www.leicspart.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/Volunteering-Team-2022.pdf
https://www.leicspart.nhs.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/Community-Event-Volunteer-Role-Descriptor.pdf


Please remember to let us know when your personal details change (address, email or 
telephone number) so we can keep our records up to date.  

Please also let us know when you don’t wish to volunteer with us anymore. 

We are located in Unit 2, Bridge Park Plaza, Bridge Park Road, Thurmaston, Leicester, LE4 8PQ 

For further information please tel: 0116 295 0918 or email us at lpt.volunteering@nhs.net  

website at: www.leicspart.nhs.uk/volunteering 

Volunteers’ access to StaffNet for latest  

LPT information 

 

Go to our normal site: https:/staffnet.leicspart.nhs.uk/ 

username: Staffnetvolunteers@leicspart.nhs.uk  

password:  

 

Volunteer drivers needed!  

We’re looking for volunteer drivers to join our friendly and 

dedicated team to help with various tasks including transporting 

patients to appointments around Leicester, Leicestershire and 

Rutland.  

All volunteer driving will take place on weekdays. Mileage 

expenses will be reimbursed. Our drivers make a real difference 

to our communities and the NHS.  

If you know someone who is interested, please share these 

details with them.  

Contact us: 07392316770  lpt.VoluntaryTransport@nhs.net 

If you need to speak to a member of the Team here 
are our details:    
 
Minaxi Patel—  07747758822 
Justine Warner—  07990772189 
Jane Richards— 07771772565 
Philomena Etuokwu/  
Suresh Dhiman-    07392316770 
 

Did you know that LPT is a Research Active Trust? 
  Tell us what you know about LPT’s research Tell us what you know about LPT’s research Tell 

To help you to support research, we would like to find out what you know about research in LPT and how you 

would like to receive useful information from the research and development team. Please take a few minutes of 

your time to respond to this survey: http://ratenhs.uk/4Edf8l. 

                                 

We would appreciate if you could please complete the survey which will take 5 minutes of your time. We would 

like to receive all responses by 31 July 2022.  

Recovery of Volunteers 

Thank you to everyone who are volunteering or still waiting to return. We are working closely 
with services where volunteers have not yet returned. Whilst we go through this exercise, we 
are creating and recruiting to existing roles, please do visit our website to see the exciting 
opportunities that are available.  
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